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Thank you for your letter of 9 J:\ugust 2012 on behalf of Dr Richard Koerner regarding the use of the 

Regulated Asset Base (RAB) approach for water and wastewater pricing in the Slmshine Coast 
Regional Council area. 

As communicated to Or Koerner in my letter on 24 July 2012, there are two approaches for 
calcu lating the capital charge component of water ;:mel wastewater prices: the annuity approach; and 

the RAB, Oi" bltilding blocks approach. The Queensland Government has adopted the RAB CiiJf}t·oach 
which is consistent with the National Wnter In it iative (fi!WI} l)ricing Principles. 

The Queensland Government does not intt~nd to revisit the use of the RAB or change the regu latory 
approach for calculating water and wastew;~ter prices. 

M inister for Energy and Water Stlpply 




